
 

District Cross Country 
Congratulations to all our competitors who ran in the 
Wagga PSSA Cross Country at Ladysmith on Monday. 
Special note to Ryan Kemp who will go on to run at 
the Regional Cross Country on 16 June at Gundagai. 
 
Oops – we forgot! 
Last Friday was National Walk to School Day! 
We will celebrate it next Friday morning (Jun 3rd) 
instead. 
Families are welcome to join staff in walking to school. 
We will meet at the bakery at 9am and walk to school 
together. Due to this there will be no early duty at 
school that day. Please do not leave students 
unattended at school before staff arrive. 
 
Student reports 
Our student reports have now been altered slightly to 
reflect the new Australian Curriculum requirements. 
Due to these changes there will not be a separate 
Kinder report, all students K-6 will receive the same 
format.  
Please realize that a ranking of Sound on the reports 
indicates that the student is achieving well at the 
expected standard for their grade. A ranking of High 
indicates they require extension work and 
Outstanding means they are working beyond their 
stage level (one to two year’s advancement). A 
ranking of Basic indicates that the student requires 
extra help to complete tasks and Limited means they 
cannot complete the tasks without direct support. 
The reports will be sent home in week 8 this term 
with parent teacher interviews to follow. 
 
GRIP Leadership  
Tomorrow our school captains will be attending a 
leadership day at CSU. I will attend this event with our 
captains. Miss Baaten will cover the K/1 class. 
 
Origin Energy Open Community Meeting 
Next Thursday evening 2nd June at 6pm, all families 
are welcome to attend the community meeting to be 
held at the Community Hall. Some of our students will 
be present to speak at the meeting and to thank 
Origin for their support throughout the year. Please 
feel free to attend this event if you are able. 
 

Netball Gala Day 
This Friday Miss Fuller will supervise our Netballers 
attending a gala day at Equex centre. Ms Fahey will 
take the remainder of the class on Friday. 
 

Recorder Rehearsal  
Next Tuesday the students who will perform at the 
Opera House concert in August, will have a combined 
practice at Borambola. Mrs Crick will supervise this 
rehearsal. 
 

Biodiversity Workshop 
Next Thursday (9th June), we will be having a visit to 
our school by Alice Kent who will present a 
Biodiversity workshop to our students. There will be 
no cost for this event. 
 

Important Dates 

 

Family Update Forms 
Thank you to everyone who has returned their forms. 
If you have not could you please do so, so your 
information can be updated.  
 
 

Date Event Cost 
26 May GRIP Leadership Conference Yr 6 nil 
27 May Netball Gala Day $5 
31 May Recorder Practise - Borambola  
3 June Walk to School Safely Day   
9 June Biodiversity Workshop  
13 June Public Holiday - Queens Birthday  
1 July Last Day Term 2  
2 July Federal Election  
19 July 1st Day Term 3  
28 July Enviro Champs Day  
2 August ICAS English Test  
16 August ICAS Maths Test  
6 September Life Education Van $10 
10 September Local Government Election  
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